BIS/DGO No. 464/2020
Dated: 24 July 2020

SBUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(Headquarters)

Ref: DDGA/Misc.(2020)
Sub: Shifting of Western Regional Office (WRO)

OFFICE ORDER

In view of expansion in the activities of Bureau, there is a need for
additional space for laboratory activities at Western Regional Office (WRO),
Mumbai. It has, therefore, been decided by the Competent Authority that the
entire building of BIS at Mumbai will be dedicated for creating testing facilities.
As such, WRO, MUBO-I and MUBO-II will be shifted out to a private
accommodation for the period till such time the new construction/extension of
existing building is completed and made workable.

Actions to find out a suitable alternate location having adequate space
for relocation of Western Regional Office plus two branch offices i.e. Mumbo-I
and Mumbo-Il are underway by WRO.

This is being intimated to all departments at HQs/ROs/BOs/CL & NITS.

This issues with the approval of DG: BIS.
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Circulated to all departments at HQs/ROs/BOs/CL/NITS
through BIS Intranet



